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WHAT'S NEXT

Join us on Wednesday,
September 23, 2020, at 7pm, for ONLINE session
to learn about options available to your children
for their post-secondary path.

Our evenings of post-secondary information continue!

This year the Kits PAC is pleased to continue our “What’s Next?” series of information
evenings on post-secondary education options for parents and students in Grade 10, 11
and 12. We know you have many questions about how post-secondary institutions are
adapting their admissions processes to reflect the changes in public education in
response to the COVID-19 pandemic, so are working to invite recruiters from a variety of
institutions to bring us all up to speed.

Ouir first presentation is on Wednesday September 23, 7:00 to 8:00 p.m. To give us an
overview of the subject, this Zoom meeting will be hosted by EducationPlannerBC, a
one-stop resource for information and applications to the majority of post-secondary
institutions in BC. Representatives from EducationPlannerBC will get us started with tips
on organizing for the application process, and walk us through their site

(https://www.educationplannerbc.ca/).
When? Wednesday, September 23, 2020

Time? 7:00 to 8:00 PM

Where? To register, please go
to: https://sfu.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJUafuGvrz8sHdVQJmwssflL.gikhP4dcH
RGIL. EducationPlannerBC will forward some digital materials in advance to
all registrants.

A few minutes before the webinar starts, use this link and sign in. You will be
put in the lobby until the webinar begins.
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For a summary of ourWhat's Next events, please

visit http./kitsilanopac.ca/parents-post-secondary-education/.

Included are contacts information for the presenters should you have any
further questions.
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